Tuesday, January 7, 2014

Dear Parents,

Happy 2014! We hope you had a wonderful winter break and are as excited as we are to kick off the New Year. We have lots to share with you as we enter the new semester. You will notice that your student did not come home with a new Star Chart for January. This is part of a school-wide initiative transitioning from the Star Chart to a Responsive Classroom positive learning community. We encourage you to ask your student about what they learned each day. Here are some questions to help:

Be on the lookout for Mustang Memos, which will highlight your student’s achievements, and an in-depth Parent Night in January. 

Here’s to a great year!

Your J. E. Moss Family

